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Comments are acceptable and will be attached as an addendum to the work plan
 
Andrew J. Barber
 
Barton & Loguidice, P.C.
 
From: John Strang [mailto:jrstrang@gw.dec.state.ny.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 2:46 PM
To: Andrew Barber
Cc: Christopher O'neill; Keith Goertz; ajd03@health.state.ny.us
Subject: Re: ALCO - Niskayuna DOT Site
 
Andrew, the Region Four office (NYSDEC) and the New York State Department of 
Health (NYSDOH) have reviewed the attached soil sampling work plan and we 
provide the following comments:
 
1. Plan on taking samples from the top two feet and bottom two feet from each 
boring, but adjustments may be made based on field observations (soil type, 
odor, etc.) and the geotechnical samples. 
 
2. Have available additional composite and VOC soil sampling containers (we 
reserve the right to ask for an 8th VOC sample to match the planned eight soil 
borings).
 
3. Have available a hand-auger or shovel for possible shallow soil sampling 
along the side of the lower slope. 
 
With Barton and Loguidice's acceptance of these comments, the NYSDEC and NYSDOH 
approve the Sampling Plan for Importation of Fill from NYSDOT Niskayuna Project 
to the former ALCO Site.  Attach this email as an addendum to the work plan.
 
Contact me if you have any questions.  I plan to be at the DOT site on Friday 
June 17, 2011.
 
John R. Strang, P.E.
Environmental Engineer 2
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
Region Four Headquarters
1130 North Westcott Road
Schenectady, NY 12306-2014
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518-357-2390
518-357-2389 (facsimile)
 
jrstrang@gw.dec.state.ny.us

>>> Andrew Barber <ABarber@bartonandloguidice.com> 6/14/2011 4:01 PM >>>
John â€“ attached is the sampling plan for the DOT site in Niskayuna  - have put 
the borings towards the top of the site, as that is where Maloy plans on 
starting -Andy
 
Andrew J. Barber
Sr. Environmental Consultant
 
Barton & Loguidice, P.C.
Engineers, Environmental Scientists, Planners, Landscape Architects
 
10 Airline Drive s Suite 200 s Albany, NY 12205 s Phone: (518) 218-1801
www.bartonandloguidice.com
P  Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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